
LOUISIANA LEGISLATIVE AUDITOR 
STEVE J. THERIOT, CPA 

April 9, 2009 

Mr. James L. Bates, Director 
Office of Sponsored Programs 
Office of Vice Chancellor for Finance and 
Administrative Services 

Louisiana State University and A&M College 
330 Thomas Boyd Hall 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70803-2701 

Dear Mr. Bates: 

The Office of the Legislative Auditor performs an annual single audit of the basic 
financial statements and the major federal award programs for the State of Louisiana. The audit 
of the basic financial statements is conducted in accordance with auditing standards generally 
accepted in the United States of America and the standards 
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(State of Louisiana) was conducted in accordance with OMB Circular A-133 and the schedule of 
findings and questioned costs disclosed no audit findings related to the federal awards that the 
pass-through entity provided to the state. The letter also notifies pass-through entities that the 
summary schedule of prior federal audit findings did not report on the status of any audit 
findings relating to the federal awards that the pass-through entity provided. 

The 2008 Single Audit Report and CAFR have been distributed to our federal cognizant 
agency for audit, the United States Department of Health and Human Servicess c o t a c i t  
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